
Figment Photography

Thursday 17th October

If you have younger children and would like to have their photo 

taken with your Brambles child, please do so between 8.30am-9am

or from 12.30pm.

Please note Brambles staff have nothing to do with Figment Photography

so all queries need to be made directly to Stella.  

Photos will be taken on Thursday and Stella will explain how they are viewed

/ your child will come home with the information if they are at Brambles all day.

If your child usually attends Brambles on a Thursday 

they will have their photo taken during the day.

If your child does not attend Brambles on a Thursday

you are welcome to come to the front of the Children’s Centre 

from 12.30pm and have your child’s photo taken.

https://www.stellafigmentphotography.co.uk


